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FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE
SHELBY LODGE #84
SINCE 1938
2018 Fallen Officer Memorial Motorcycle Ride

Sponsorship Opportunities

We are currently seeking corporate and individual sponsors for the 2018 Fraternal Order of Police Shelby Lodge # 84 Fallen Officer Memorial Motorcycle Ride.  All proceeds from the ride benefit the Fraternal Order of Police Shelby Lodge # 84 Fallen Officer Memorial Fund, which is used for:

· Maintaining the Fallen Officer Memorial Park which is located at the lodge and open to the public.
· Hosting the annual Fallen Officer Memorial Service which honors all local fallen officers as well as any officers across Indiana who have made the ultimate sacrifice in the past year.
· Funding the Fallen Officer Memorial Scholarship which grants a total of 5 scholarships annually, one to each of the local high schools in Shelby County.
· Adding names to the memorial wall of any local officers lost in the line of duty,
· Sponsoring (upon request) families of fallen officers as they travel to Washington DC during National Police Week to honor their fallen loved one,
· Adding to the memorial a section for K-9 officers lost in the line of duty.

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS:

· Title Sponsor:  Large logo on back of official ride t-shirt.
· Gold: ($500 or more) Medium logo on back of official ride t-shirts.
· Silver ($499 or less) Small logo on back of official ride t-shirts.
· Meal Sponsor:  Approximately $500 to cover cost of food for riders/supporters.
· Sponsors at all levels may provide or post signage at the starting point and/or finish point of the ride.
· We are also seeking door prize donations from local businesses.
Contact Rod Mohr at 317-699-1140 or via email at fallenofficermemorialride@gmail.com for additional information regarding sponsorship opportunities.  The Fallen Officer Memorial Ride will be held rain or shine on Saturday, August 4th, 2018.  
Fraternal Order of Police Shelby Lodge # 84 is a 501(C)(8) not for profit organization and is a subordinate lodge in good standing with the Grand Lodge Fraternal Order of Police.  Any checks for donations and sponsorship should be made payable to FOP 84 Fallen Officer Memorial Fund and can be mailed to FOP Shelby Lodge #84 Attn: Fallen Officer Memorial Fund, P.O. Box 202 Shelbyville, IN  46176.  All contributions to the Fallen Officer Memorial Fund are received by the Blue River Foundation, which is a nonprofit organization granted 501(c)3 status by the IRS and are tax deductible to the fullest extend allowed by law.  All donations received at the Blue River Foundation are acknowledged according to current substantiation regulations issued by the IRS in order for individual donors to qualify for maximum tax savings.  Donors should contact their personal financial advisors for advice relative to their specific situations regarding contributions used as tax deductions.
